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Seneca Polytechnic will be closed from the end of business day on Friday, Dec. 20, 2024, to

the reopening on Thursday, Jan. 2, 2025.  This closure includes the Seneca Days on

Monday, Dec. 23 and Tuesday, Dec. 24.

The Winter 2025 Term for full-time students will begin on Monday, Jan. 6, 2025. Part-time

classes will begin on Friday, Jan. 10, 2025.

Access during our closure

While Newnham Campus will close at 9 p.m. on Friday, Dec. 20 due to planned electrical

outages/upgrades, our other campuses will close at 11 p.m.

During the holiday closure, you will still be able to access:

The Service Hub virtually through the online portal and chatbot, both self-service

options are available 24-7 

Security Services through security@senecapolytechnic.ca or call 416.764.0911

Resources and support that are available if you are in crisis, have travel issues, or

need immediate help during Seneca’s closure
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